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In this week’s bulletin: 

• Year 6 Sculpture Project  

• Transition Morning & Informal Open Evening  

• Upcoming Dates  

• Caterlink Menu for Wimbledon 

• Flyers  
 
Year 6 Sculpture Project  
In recent years, we have been fortunate enough to be able to arrange for our eldest pupils to 
create a piece of artwork to stay in school after their time with us. You will have noticed our 
willow sculptures that are on the Hall Road side of the site which were created in recent years 
by previous cohorts.  
 
This year, our Year 6 pupils will be working with Natasha Hoseago, a local artist, to create an 
installation that symbolises our ‘Open Hearts’ vision. Natasha is a sculpture artist who works 
with fallen wood. It is her belief that by taking naturally fallen wood, and using it to create art, 
the piece is given a second life.  
 
From Monday, Natasha will be working with the Year 6 pupils on the school field throughout her 
four-day residency. Parents and children are very welcome to approach Natasha at the 
beginning and end of the school days or during our informal Open Evening on Thursday, to see 
her work. A blackboard will be placed within Natasha’s workspace if families would like to share 
their ideas about what the school vision means to them; these reflections will then be woven 
into the final design as the piece develops. 
  
We hope that this piece of art will signify to all children and families that, even when pupils 
leave our school, they will always be part of our school family. 
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Transition Morning & Informal Open Evening  

As you are aware, we will be holding our transition morning and informal open evening next week. 

Please see below a reminder of the arrangements.  

 

Thursday 11th July – This will be our transition morning when every child will move up to meet their 

new teacher. They will spend a few hours together getting to know each other and finding out about 

the plans for the new term.   

 

Informal Open Evening – On 11th July, the school will be open from 4.15pm to 5.00pm for families to 

pop into children’s current classrooms. You will also have an opportunity to meet your child’s new 

teachers. If your child will be taught by a new member of the teaching team, please see below a list of 

where each staff member can be located for this event: 

 

Mrs Skerry – Ash Class 

Miss Knight – Sycamore Class  

Miss Francis – Chestnut Class 

Mr Smart – Hornbeam Class 

 

Upcoming dates 

• Year 1 to Nature in Art – Monday 8th July  

• Transition Morning – Thursday 11th July 

• Informal Open Evening for our families to meet children’s next teacher - Thursday 11th July 

4.15pm to 5.15pm 

• Y6 Production Dress Rehearsal for whole school – Friday 12th July 

• Year 6 Production shows – Monday 15th July 2pm and 6pm  

• Year 6 Disco – Wednesday 17th July 6.15pm to 7.45pm  

• KS2 Sports Day – Thursday 18th July  

• Last day of term – Friday 19th July  
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Here is the link to the next issue of Families Gloucestershire Magazine July/August 2024  
 
Our magazine is packed full of useful information for parents including: 

• Fun learning activities for the summer break 

• Summer water safety 

• Make a Kit Kat ice cream downloadable 

• Free printable activities for primary age 

• ‘Must visit’ UK castles 

• Best UK beaches for toddllers 

• Family walks featuring water 

• and much more….. 

 

https://url6.mailanyone.net/scanner?m=1sOa1Y-0001fq-3v&d=4%7Cmail%2F14%2F1719913200%2F1sOa1Y-0001fq-3v%7Cin6r%7C57e1b682%7C28863877%7C14785237%7C6683CB702FFCBBFF1B8CF398C58BC3D0&o=%2Fphts%3A%2Fits%2F.suaomfucnimiisolle%2Fdneacsf%2Folimiusgolehtcerrsiseglejsauuuyg2t2tdii04KfalE%3DxA%3Frw_pT1_9&s=f2e1641qvLoc8sQggLdu3QCxb14

